
Sheelagh Lynn 
 
I live south of the proposed smelter site in Newport, WA. I grow a vegetable garden each year, and
have fruit trees as well. I know that the pollutants from the smelter will affect air quality, and
consequently my garden will suffer, and so will the food I feed my family. Can you prove to me
that this will not be An ongoing concern year after year?
 


